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Applying only to those prescribed cannabis, the proposed Bill does not go far enough. 

The law about roadside testing for cannabis should be repealed outright, first because no 
connection has been established between driver impairment and traces of cannabis in body 
fluids. 

Second, because loss of a driving licence for traces of cannabis is very unfair as it may result 
also in job loss, loss of mortgaged house, loss of marriage and family, etc. 


